
Dear Ms Bendix, 
 
On the 24th January this year I contacted Ms Louise Lennard, Civic Secretary to East Suffolk 
Council to enquire whether it would be possible to commemorate Mr Richard Jolley, who 
had died over the Christmas period.  This gentleman was instrumental in bringing Fen Park 
to the attention of the Council and, together with the voluntary help of the Friends of Fen 
Park, worked with the Council and Waveney Norse to save Fen Park from neglect and make 
it the jewel in the crown of the Kirkley area.    I am writing to enquire if it would be possible 
to commemorate his hard work and dedication by naming an area of Fen Park in his 
memory.  He was a keen fisherman and there is a designated area of the Park for 
fishermen.  Perhaps that area could be the place to name in his memory via a simple plaque 
and brief explanation of his involvement with Fen Park? 
 
I look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience. 
 


